

West Leigh Junior School

West Leigh Infant School

Comic Relief - Friday 21st March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may already have seen, this year's Red Nose Day is taking place on Friday March 21st and we would like to support this important charity by 'doing something funny for money.'

Raising money for Comic Relief makes a difference both here in the UK and across the world, providing shelter for people who need it; helping to end child poverty; offering someone to talk to, or somewhere to be safe.

This year, the Infant and Junior School Councils have worked together to decide on a theme for the day. They have decided that in exchange for a monetary donation, children are invited to come to school in non-school uniform with the addition of a crazy hairstyle! Hairstyles can be as crazy, whacky or understated as you choose, but the ultimate aim is to do something funny for money.

Below, we have provided some ideas but we are sure that you will have many more of your own.

















We thank you for your continued support with our charity work.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S. Carr

Vice Principal

West Leigh Junior School

Espanisas

Mrs E. Dawson

Mental Health and Wellbeing Lead

West Leigh Infant School



